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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the start of a new school year; we hope you have had an enjoyable summer and 
are looking forward to the new school year as much as we are. 
 
We are pleased that children have mostly settled into school happily and quickly, we know what a 
shock it is to the system after leisurely mornings spent at home.  However, I am delighted that the 
children are excited about their new topics and texts, as the staff are working so hard to ensure the 
learning, curriculum and school environments we offer are exciting and motivating. 
 
We wrote to you in July to inform you that it was likely that we would converting to the ‘ESPRIT’ 
Multi Academy Trust from September and indeed we converted on September 1st.  Whilst you will 
see very little change in terms of your school’s day to day running, the school will have a launch day 
on the 18th October and we will write to you with further details.  Our school names will change 
slightly and use the word ‘Academy’ but this will not happen overnight and we will keep you fully in 
the loop. 
 
Our new board of Trustees met yesterday and our new Board of Governors will be meeting on the 
27th September.  It is likely that we will have some vacancies on the Local Governing Board so we will 
keep you updated.  Our websites are also being updated and information about the Academy 
members and Trustees will be on there. 
 
Our priorities will continue to focus on the children and improving outcomes by making sure every 
single one of our children achieve their full potential; by further improving teaching and learning, 
improving the outdoor play and learning environments and keeping children safe.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, we are so excited to be working with you and your children 
to make our Academies the very best they can be. 
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